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Comments: | support the B plan the most in regards to keeping our motorized areas OPEN!

Our family has been riding snowmachines in All of Alaska for past 30 years. We love the outdoors and the
memories that we have made have helped to bring our closer together. We absolutely respect and appreciate
the beautiful land and animals that God has created for us. We love to hike &amp; Bike in the summer time and

we ride snowmachines, back country snowboard and snow shoe in the winter.

We are asking you to PLEASE help keep the areas open that are available to us now and open up more land for
our access.

Thank you for all you are doing to help protect our land and make it available to our family to use!
Respectfully,

Rob Meyer



